
  

  

 
 
 
 
Mexico Equestrian Federation 
 
Att. Mr Juan Manuel Cossio, NF President 
Att. Mt Eutimio Garcia Ponga, NF Secretary General 
 
 
By email only 
 
13 April 2022 
 
Re. FEI General Assembly 2023 – Confirmation of Allocation 
 
 
Dear Mr Cossio, 
Dear Mr Garcia Ponga, 
 
We trust this letter finds you well.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that, during its teleconference on 12 April 2022, the FEI Board has 
allocated the FEI General Assembly 2023 to the Mexican National Federation – Mexico DF. 
 
We are currently working on the dates, taking into account the 2023 Pan-American Games, and 
will get back to you shortly with a proposal.  
 
We would like to congratulate you for this allocation as well as for the very complete presentation 
included as part of the bidding documentation. 
 
Our team is very much looking forward to work closely with your National Federation in order to 
make this major FEI event a great success. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Sabrina Ibáñez 

FEI Secretary General 

Cc:  Sophie Ruiz, Senior Manager Corporate Events 

 Francisco Lima, Director of Governance 

 


